
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 24, 2017, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at 

such time thereafter as other public hearings may be concluded), IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 

UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC  29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC REGARDING THE PROPOSED RELINQUISHMENT OF A 

RIGHT-OF-WAY ON SMYTHE ST & FROST ST ALLEY (I0550A) APPROXIMATELY 1 ½’ 

WIDE X 28’ LONG ADJACENT TO TAX MAP NUMBER 0141000600700.   

 

 
 
 
       BOB TAYLOR, CHAIRMAN 
 GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL  

    
 
 
ADVERTISE:  Friday, January 6th  
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